



Dr R. Chatterjee, PhD.
Deputy Head Pastoral
Email: ranjit.chatterjee@ellesmere.com

16th September 2021

Dear Parent,

Re: Covid Vaccination for Pupils aged 16 or over

If your child has not received their first Covid-19 vaccination and they wish to receive it, our local vaccination centre at the Robert Jones and Agnes Hunt Hospital has let us know that they have capacity. They can book via the NHS link or just walk in, usually between 9.00am – 3.00pm.

The link below gives full details and timings for either. https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/.

If you child is a Boarder then we will be able to arrange transport so please email sisters@ellesmere.com if this is needed.

Kind regards

thatterjee.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286